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ADDENDUM TO REPORT
 

Financial and manpower implications – revised
 
There are no additional direct costs or manpower implications associated with adopting this draft Law, however,
the full cost of the office of the Comptroller and Auditor General is estimated to be in the order of £650,000 per
annum and require 4  full-time posts.
 
£270,000 of that total and 2 posts will be transferred from the existing resources of the Finance and Economics
Committee.
 
£91,000 of the additional funds required and one additional post have been approved in the 2005 Budget to enable
the Comptroller and Auditor General to be recruited ahead of the full implementation of this draft Law if
approved.
 
The further additional funding of £289,000 and one further post, required for future years, will need to be secured
through the Resource Allocation process.


